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NAAC ACCREDITED GRADE “A” [CGPA: 3.03] 

Estd. 1950 

IQAC Meeting  

Venue: Govt. Degree College Anantnag                                                       Date: 16th February, 2021, 
2020                                                              

Venue: IQAC OFFICE, Govt. Degree College, Anantnag                              Time: 12.00 

The agenda of the meeting was: 

 Final shape to the progress made in relation NAAC Peer Team Visit in the 
month of March, 2021 

  The IQAC meeting was held in the Principal Office to chalk out strategy for the upcoming NAAC 
Peer Team visit in the month of March, 2021. All the IQAC members were present in the meeting 
which chaired by the Principal, Govt Degree College Anantnag, Prof. (Dr.) Manzoor Ahmad Lone. In 
his inaugural remarks, he stressed upon all members to be ready for the upcoming NAAC visit and 
keep all things ready so that college is represented well before the NAAC peer team. During the 
meeting various suggestions were put forward by core committee members and there was detailed 
discussion on various matters of concern. Dr. Javaid Reshi suggested that the feedback should be 
taken for students, faculty, parents and alumni, and there should be proper mechanism for 
addressing various issues which are highlighted through feedback.  

Following resolution was made after the general discussion among member: 

 All members should remain ready for the upcoming NAAC Peer Team Visit 

 Proper coordination between Principal, Departments and IQAC need to be maintained so 
that college is represented in a better manner 

 Mock visit to the departments to see the progress made with regard to upcoming NAAC visit 

 Expert opinion from the Conveners of other colleges which have recently got NAAC 
accreditation.  

      The vote of thanks was presented by Dr. Javaid Reshi, Assistant Professor, Deptt. of Statistics. He 
thanked all IQAC members for their support and cooperation. He highlighted for the need to develop 
collaborative and proactive approach in order to represent the college in best possible way during 
the NAAC Peer Team visit.  
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